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PSI selected to provide network and telecom infrastructure Walmart Super Store Scheduled to open in 

July.    
  

Chicago, IL – March 11, 2016 –    

 

In June of 2011 professional systems, Inc. (PSI) formally met all requirements to become an approved vendor 

for Walmart Corporation for data and telecom infrastructure services. This came after a rigorous vetting 

process to confirm PSI's capacity, capability and experience in the network, data and telecom industry.  Since 

that time PSI has also been vetted and approved to provide integrated security technology with master service 

agreements for both disciplines.   Being awarded one such MSA is would be a great win but entering 

agreements in both categories is even more impressive. 

 

After successfully completing network and telecom infrastructure projects for multiple stores, PSI has been 

awarded the contract to provide network infrastructure design and implementation services for the new 

Walmart Superstore in Richton Park, IL.   According to CEO William Burton, "Walmart and PSI have built a 

great relationship since entering our first agreement to provide services.  Being awarded Walmart’s flagship 

Superstore is a testament to the growth of our partnership.” 

 

Walmart’s data network is the heartbeat of its operation and the standards for the network and telecom 

vendors is set high.  To maintain a maximum quality standard vendors are rated on several criteria to access 

the quality of their work.  PSI has consistently received high ratings and looks forward to continuing to raise the 

bar. 
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